2022 FEBRUARY BULLETIN





Blind Date with a Book is BACK!

Don't know what you want to read? Get discouraged by uninteresting covers? Take a Blind Date book! You are only privy to the genre and the first sentence! It's a great way to explore something new.

Get in touch!

47 Maplevale Road,
East Kingston, NH
Phone: (603) 642-8333
Email: ekpublib@comcast.net
www.eastkingstonlibrary.org



@eastkingstonlibrary



Mystery Bag Art Challenge

For February vacation, the Library is putting together an art contest! Kids who sign up will be given a bag full of materials. Each bag is exactly the same (minus colors of course). In the week of February vacation, participants have to create something with ONLY the supplies in the bag.

Participants will send a picture to the Library and have their creation put on the website. Voting for most creative will be from March 7th to the 12th.

The participant who wins most creative will be given a prize!

If you'd like to sign up, head over to our website at eastkingstonlibrary.org or give us a call. We're hoping for an exciting contest!

Plastic Recycling Update

Our first month of plastic recycling was a hit! In just our 31 days, we've collected over 90 pounds of plastic! We'd like to thank everyone for the enthusiasm of this project. So far, we've received plastic from all over the seacoast!

To hit our goal of 500lbs by June 30th, we need at least 83 pounds a month. January was a great success, but can we keep it going for February?



You can find recycle bins at the Library, the Town Offices, and the East Kingston Elementary School. Reminder, only soft plastic bags and films can be recycled. For more information, head to our website at

eastkingstonlibrary.org. Thanks for recycling!

MONDAY 9AM-5PM	TUESDAY 11AM-7PM	WEDNESDAY 9AM-5PM	THURSDAY 11AM-7PM	FRIDAY 9AM-1PM	SATURDAY 9AM-1PM
	1	2	3	4 10am STORY HOUR	5
7	8	9	10	11 10am STORY HOUR	12
14	15	16	17	18 10am STORY HOUR	19 1pm GREAT STONE FACE BOOK CLUB
21	22	23	24	25	26
CLOSED For President's Day		5:30pm EK BOOK CLUB		STORY HOUR	
28 5pm TRUSTEE MTG.				February 2022	



Friends of EKPL News



2022 Membership Drive!

Thank you to everyone who participated in the 2022 Friends Membership drive! As we've mentioned before, this is our most important fundraising period. If you would still like to donate, it is not too late! Pledge forms can be found at the library, the Used Book Store, or please send us an email at friendsofekpl@gmail.com.

Charitable Gaming Dates

FoEKPL has two Charitable Games of Chance dates coming up! On Wednesday February 9th & Thursday February 10th the Friends will receive 35% of profits from Oceanfront Gaming Casino on Hampton Beach.

Quilt Raffle

The beautiful quilt, made by local Diane Sheckells, is currently on display in the library by the front door and comes with a matching accent pillow. Tickets are \$1 each or \$5 for 6 tickets. Please check it out!

If you have any questions or would like to be involved, please email the Friends at friendsofekpl@gmail.com.

As always, thank you for your support!